
Request for Proposals 

for 

Management Services 
 
The County of Sussex, Virginia is in need of consulting management services relative to the 

implementation of two (2) major redevelopment projects, the Pocahontas Neighborhood 

Community Improvement Project and the Waverly Tornado Recovery Urgent Needs Project.  

These projects are being financed with Virginia Community Development Block Grant funds.  

Other funding sources may include the Sussex Service Authority, the Virginia Department of 

Transportation, the Town of Wakefield Electric/Prince George Electric Co-Op and Sussex County. 

 

Parties interested in receiving a copy of the RFP may contact:  Beverly Walkup, Department of 

Planning, 20135 Princeton Road, Sussex Virginia 23384, Phone Number (434) 246-1043/TDD 

Number (800) 877-8339.  Deadline for submittal of proposals is Wednesday, January 20, 2021 at 

3:00 P.M. EST. 

 

Minority and/or female owned businesses or firms and Section 3 businesses or firms are 

encouraged to apply.  The County of Sussex, Virginia is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 


